
Monday 13th November  

Odd Socks Day to mark the start of 

Anti-Bullying Week  

Thursday 16th November  

Flu Vaccine catch up  

Friday 17th November 

Children In Need £1 donation in ex-

change for non-uniform day 

8 Y5/6 children to Chorley Local 

Council Chambers  

Thursday 23rd November 

Y5 Chill Factore—Trust Experience 

Friday 24th November 

Non-Uniform in exchange for sweets 

or chocolates for the Christmas Fair 

Thursday 30th November 

Y5 PALS training  

Friday 1st December 

Christmas Fair  

Sunday 3rd December 

Family Advent Service at St. Paul’s 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our school organised a lovely community Remembrance service on Friday in St. Paul’s church and 

then at the cenotaph. We also sold out of 

all of our poppies that we had for sale, 

thank you for your support in this.           

Our children also created a wonderful   

display of poppies through the decades, 

inspired by their Picture News worship  

earlier in the week. A lovely week of      

Remembrance at our school. 

This week sees use celebrating Anti-Bullying week in school. Children will carry out activities linked 

to Anti-Bullying throughout the week, refreshing them of our school definition, Bullying HURTS. 

Bullying 
Happens face to face and online 
Unkind, deliberate actions or words 
Repetitive behaviour 
Towards others (individual or group) 
So, remember to always be kind 
 
This will also link to our World Mental Health Day work around Kindness.  

As always, if you need any advice or support, please do not hesitate to get in touch via phone 01257 

480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk. 

Mrs J Burger  

Headteacher  

November 13th 2023 

Reception 97.5% 

Year 1 91.3% 

Year 2 95.8% 

Year 3 90.8% 

Year 4 96.3% 

Year 5 95.4% 

Year 6 95.0% 

Whole School 94.6% 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Our Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 1st December 3.30pm– 5.00pm  
We would be very grateful if any of our parents and carers, local businesses or local community are 
able to donate raffle prizes for the event.  Please drop any raffle prizes into the school office. 
 
On Friday 24th November, children will be able to wear non-uniform in exchange for donating 
sweets or chocolates for the school fair. 
 
Our PTFA are looking for donations of children's festive clothing (such as Christmas jumpers) or  
winter inspired/Christmas themed pyjamas, onesies, as well as family sets of Christmas pyjamas.  
If you are able to support in donating any of this, please bring them into the school office or pass 
them on to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 



November 13th 2023 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2023-2024 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2023 

Term Ends Friday 22nd December 2023 

Spring 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 8th January 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Half term 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February 

2024 

Term ends Thursday 28th March 2024 

Summer 

Term 

2024 

Easter        

Holidays 

Friday 29th March to Friday 5th April 

2024 

Term begins Monday 8th April 2024 

Bank holiday Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 7th June 

2024 

Inset Day Thursday 6th June 2024 

Inset Day Friday 7th June 2024 

Term ends Friday 19th July 2024 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2024-2025 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 2nd September 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Half term 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 

2024 

Term Ends Friday 20th December 2024 

Spring 

Term 

2025 

Inset Day Monday 6th January 2025 

Term begins Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half term 
Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 

2025 

Term ends Friday 11th April 2025 

Summer 

Term 

2025 

Easter         

Holidays 

Monday 14th to Monday 21st April 

2025 

Inset Day Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Term begins Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Bank holiday Monday 5th May 2025 

Half term 
Monday 26th May to Wednesday 4th 

June 2025 

Inset Day Thursday 5th June 2025 

Inset Day Friday 6th June 2025 

Term ends Friday 18th July 2025 

READING 
Reading remains at the heart of our school and we continue to support our children in developing a love for reading.  
During the month of December, we will be carrying out a Book Advent, this will enable us to share a wide range of Christmas themed books 
with our children and families. 
We have also arranged for the Scholastic Book Fair to be at school so that you will be able to purchase books for your children.  
The book fair will be based in the hall and open to parents and carers after school on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th November, Thursday 
30th November and during our Christmas Fair on Friday 1st December. More information to follow.  

ATTENDANCE 
Each week, we share our attendance in celebration worship with the children and with yourselves 
on our newsletter. Every class that has 97% or above will be given a green circle on our display, 
this gives them one point.  
The class with the most points will win their class a ‘Toy Day’ at the end of this term.  
The children are very excited about this, and we would be very grateful if you can continue to  
support your child’s attendance. Our target is 97% or above for every child.  

SCHOOL PLACES 
We have places available in school. 
Please contact the office to arrange 
a tour and more information. 

COATS 
As the weather is getting colder, please 
ensure that children have a warm,  
suitable outdoor coat to wear during 
playtimes and walking between  
buildings and lunchtimes.  
Please ensure your child’s coat is  
labelled.  


